March 17, 2020

WCS remains open
and will maintain normal working hours
to serve our customers.

To our valued WCS customers:

W(CS considers the health and wellbeing of our staff and of our community of utmost
importance to us. Therefore, we are closely monitoring coronavirus (COVID-19) spread and
following the protection guidelines of the Centers for Disease Control (CDC) as well as other
federal, state, and local government agencies. We have also implemented limitations on non-
essential visits to our Andrews site.

We will keep our facilities open to support our customers' needs and to provide continuity of
safe and secure management and disposal of our customer’s waste.

Please reach out with any questions you might have regarding our operations by calling your
W(CS point of contact or send me an email at dburns@wcstexas.com

Sincerely,
DT
Dan Burns

Senior Vice President, Business Development
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